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Project Update                 November 17, 2021 
Night and weekend work planned in November 

Crews will pave the driveway to the treatment station on 4th Avenue South and continue making 
electrical connections in coordination with SDOT/Seattle City Light on South Michigan Street 

 
Starting as early as Friday, November 
19, 2021, crews will be working on the 
weekend on 4th Ave. S. and S. 
Michigan St. from 7 p.m. 

Work will involve pouring the concrete 
driveway for the station on 4th Ave. S. 
and coordinating with SDOT/Seattle 
City Light to upgrade a utility pole on 
S. Michigan St.  

What to expect:  
• Work is expected to begin at 7 p.m. 

on Friday night and continue 
through the day on Saturday 

• Lane closures on S. Michigan St. 
between 4th Ave. S. and E. 
Marginal Way S. for utility pole work 

• Work is expected to take approximately two days 
• Sidewalk closures on 4th Ave. S. and on the northwest corner of S. Michigan St.  
• Pedestrians will be redirected depending on the location of active construction.  

o Please pay attention to signage and flaggers for your safety and the safety of our crews. 
• Noise and lighting will be typical of a construction site. 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS


 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS  
Call: Project hotline from 8 a.m.– 5p.m., Monday through Friday at 206-205-9286  

Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311  
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov  

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Additional Progress at the Treatment 
Station 
Construction of the treatment station is over 90 
percent complete! Over the past couple of weeks, 
crews have made great progress on indoor 
construction which will be used in the future for the 
treatment station’s operations.  

Did you know? 
Once complete, people will be able to tell when the 
treatment station is at work in the following ways.  

• Special lights along the building will light up 
when the station is working 

• Passersby will be able to see what’s going on 
inside through the fencing and the building itself 

• Colored pipes will show water’s path through the station 
• Interpretive signs posted in areas open to the public 
• One of the station’s operation buildings will have space available for Wastewater Treatment 

Division educational and training events with local schools and other educational partners 

  

A look at construction progress inside the 
treatment station. 

Pipes will be colored to show water’s path through the building. 
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